EDMONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS
October 10, 2000
TO: Board of Trustees
FROM: Trustee T. Sulyma

SUBJECT: Motion Re Kindergarten

RECOMMENDATION

That further to the letter of August 24, 2000 from the chairman to
the Minister of Learning which commended the government’s
decision to increase the level of kindergarten funding to support full
half-day instruction, the chairman send another letter requesting the
Minister of Learning to amend the School Act to include
kindergarten as a part of mandated educational programming.
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Notice of the above motion was served at the September 26, 2000 board meeting.
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